
 
                                                                                                                                                  Date: May 14, 2024 

 
 

Subject: Congratulations on Your Outstanding Performance in CBSE Exams 2024 

Dear Principal, Vice Principals, HMs, Teachers, Parents & Students of Grades X & XII, 

The School Managing Committee of IIS, Jeddah, is excited to extend heartfelt congratulations to each one of you on 
your exceptional performance in the CBSE Examinations 2024. 

The outstanding results achieved by our Grade X and XII students are a testament to the tireless dedication and hard 
work put in by everyone involved. We commend the Principal, Vice Principals, Headmaster and Headmistress for 
their exceptional leadership and for fostering a nurturing environment that supports academic excellence. 

To the Teachers, your commitment to your students' success is truly inspiring. Your dedication to clear instruction, 
engaging learning experiences and unwavering support have undoubtedly played a pivotal role in preparing the 
students to excel. 

And to our remarkable Students of Grades X & XII, your hard work, perseverance, and focus have paid off in a 
remarkable way. We are proud of your achievements and the dedication you've demonstrated throughout the 
academic year. These results are a stepping stone to a bright future, and we are confident you will continue to 
achieve great things. 

This collective success reinforces our commitment to providing the best possible educational environment for all 
our students. We look forward to celebrating your achievements further and supporting your continued growth in 
the years to come. 

For those who could not get expected results should not feel disappointed, remember, this is not the end of your 
journey. We believe in your potentials and are here to support you as you move forward. 

Once again, congratulations to everyone involved! 

Sincerely, 

School Managing Committee 
                                                                                                                                                        International Indian School, Jeddah 
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